
ASCOT ROTARY CLUB INC 

MEETING  DETAILS:  

We meet twice per month 

First time:  Ingot Hotel, Belmont 

When—2nd Tuesday of each month 

What time:  7.00 for 7.30 am start.  All over 

by 8.30 am 

Second time:  4th Tuesday of each month 

How: Zoom meeting 

(contact our secretary for Zoom login details) 

THIS MONTH AT A GLANCE: 

July 5      Handover at Mt Lawley Golf Club 

July 14     Meeting at Ingot Hotel 

July 16     Bricktober committee meeting 

July 28     Zoom meeting 

President:  Michael Metcalf;  Immediate PP and Foundation:  Hugh Langridge;  

Admin Secretary and Community Services:  Michelle Kendall; Minutes Secretary:  Roma Gehringer; 

Treasurer:  Joanna Kendall; Club Services:  Ros McLernon; International Services:  Mike Bermann;  

Vocational/Youth:  Stuart Rutter. 

BIRTHDAYS/ANNIVERSARIES THIS MONTH 

JULY 

BIRTHDAYS 

July 7: Gerry McLernon 

July 8 Michael Metcalf 

July 17 Jeff Stephenson 

July 29 Robyn Metcalf 

ROTARY ANNIVERSARIES 

Fiona Beermier 2 years 

Stuart Rutter  2 years 

Joanna Kendall 20 years 

Hugh Langridge  29 years 



 

Fundraising for Parkinsons and Rotary Projects  
 

WINTER WARMER 
Come and join in Ascot’s first social evening for the year  

Warm up with a cup of Mulled Wine 

 

Dress in your best UGLY JUMPER 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Saturday 8th August 2020   6.30pm 

7 Varley Street,  Riverton  

(Presidents Metcalf House) 

Cost $30 per person 

Food included, BYO Drinks 

 

 

RSVP Joanna on 0407 818 410 or 

preferred by email  

joannakendall27@hotmail.com 

Be part of the evening.  RSVP to Joanna as soon as possible.  Bring along a friend or two to help swell 

the numbers and help make this a successful evening.   



WORK IS PROGRESSING IN  

TIMOR LESTE 

The current project is nearing completion with the 

final tanks and water pipes being installed.  

Rotary Club of Southern Districts has contributed 

$1,500 to our RAWCS Account bringing it to a bal-

ance of just over $12,000.  We are watching and 

waiting for the next project idea. 

BRICKTOBER IS ON AGAIN THIS YEAR 

We will be asking for your assistance once again in making sure this year’s event is the best we can  

provide under the current restrictions.  Keep that weekend free and be available to help out in  

whatever capacity you are capable of.  We want to make sure we can be ready to make it happen.  If 

you know someone who might be interested in volunteering let Ann Bermann know. 

VICTORIA PARK MARKETS AND SWAP MEET 

Please check out the markets roster attached to the email sent out to everyone with this 

newsletter and look for a time when you can help out.  Help is required either in the early 

morning shift to help set up; or in the midday shift to help pack everything away again or 

both if you are available.  Let Peter Richardson know when you are available.  Contact him 

either on 0419948417 or psricho@iinet.net.au   



PAST PRESIDENT HUGH with PP Michael and current P Michael (on left) 

PDG and PP Hugh was acknowledged this morning for his fantastic contribution to all things Rotary, 

both at a club level and at a district level.  He very deservedly received the Ascot Rotarian of the Year 

award from our club members.  Thank you Hugh for all the great work you do to make sure we are kept 

informed and up to date about what we can do for Rotary; and what Rotary can do for our club and 

members. 

CONGRATULATIONS TO ROMA AND RON 

Congratulations go to both Roma and Ron for their contribution to the Rotary Foundation.  Both 

received Paul Harris Fellowship Awards this morning.   

MEMBERSHIP 
Increasing our membership is everyone’s business.  Look out for people who might be interested in 

joining out club and let Hugh know so he can follow up on that lead.  We can increase our member-

ship.  Let’s see if we can grow our membership by a minimum of 3. 



43rd ANNUAL GOLF TOURNAMENT 

Interested in attending the next annual AGFR (Australian Golfing Fellowship of Rotarians)?  It will be 

held at Maroochy River Golf Club and hosted by the Rotary Club of Maroochydore.  Check our their 

website at www.agfr.org  to get details.   

Submit your entry early and pay a holding deposit of $100 to secure your registration, with the balance 

payable by close of business 16 April, 2021. 

We know that our own member Aidan Wood has been helping out with the organisation of this event.  

He would love to see as many people from WA there as possible.   

For the golfers out there:  “Never keep more than 300 separate thoughts in your mind during your 

swing”. 

Check out our Facebook page for photos and updates:  https://www.facebook.com/AscotRotary/  

Check out our Ascot Rotary Webpage for further articles, calendar items and updates:  https://portal.clubrunner.ca/7992/

Page/ShowHomePage 

Check out Bricktober’s website:  www.bricktober.info  and Facebook page:  www.facebook.com/Bricktober.Perth 

VICTORIA PARK MARKETS: 

We need volunteers to help out at the markets: 

From 6.00 am—7.30 am Sunday morning 

From 12.00 noon—1.30 pm Sunday afternoon. 

Please contact Peter Richardson to get your name 

added to the roster for any Sunday that you are 

available. 

 

NEXT MEETING: 

Will be a ZOOM meeting at our usual time.  Us-

ing the usual code.  Let Hugh know if you need the 

code sent to you.  See you there.   

 

PS  Keep August 8 free for our Winter Warmers 

event 
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